
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF BELLEVILLE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

 
HAIG ROAD AND STATION STREET EXTENSION 

 

 
 
A Public Information Centre will be held to provide interested persons with information respecting the Haig Road and 
Station Street Extension Project that will be completed in 2018.  The date, time and location shall be as follows: 
 
Date:     Thursday, January 11, 2018 
Time:     6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Sir MacKenzie Bowell Room 

     3rd Floor Belleville City Hall 
     169 Front Street, Belleville, Ontario 
 
The Public Information Centre will be an open house format. As no formal presentations will be made, members of 
the public are encouraged to attend at their convenience to view project drawings and ask questions. Project staff will 
be available to answer questions on an individual basis. 
 
Barry Simpson, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Manager 
Engineering & Development Services Department 
City of Belleville, 169 Front Street, Belleville, ON K8N 2Y8 
613-968-6481 
bsimpson@city.belleville.on.ca 


